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As a senior citizen living on limited income, I already find my property taxes 

burdensome, and taking the authority out of local control is a very bad idea!  It then 

makes no one but the Democrat legislature accountable.  Overall inflation is already 

up nearly 20% since Biden came into office, and now you want to make my property 

taxes pay for your reckless spending in Salem?  I say no!  Keep your hands out of my 

pockets.  Per taxfoundation.org/data/all/state/tax-burden-by-state-2022/ Oregon was 

ranked 31 out of 50 states as one of the higher taxed states.  I do not want that 

number to get even worse with this terrible measure!  Thank you. 


